
Dear Winthorpe Resident,

Happy New Year!  As the consultation period for the proposed changes to the A46 closes on 2nd
February ,  we wanted to update you as the 'THINK AGAIN'  Winthorpe Residents '  A46
Consultation group gains momentum.

This group has been formed by concerned residents 
to protect our vil lage.  

You can now find more information about who we are,  how the group came together and our
immediate aims  on the vil lage website.  Please click  'Media'  and  'A46 Bypass information'  to
find out more.  Here you wil l  also see how we are working alongside the Parish Council .

On the vil lage website you wil l  also f ind a detailed consolidated report  which summarises what
we are campaigning for.

Our request is  that YOU RESPOND
to the Highways England Consultation ASAP.

 
We believe NEITHER OPTION is suitable for 

Winthorpe and we're asking Highways England to:
 

THINK AGAIN.

There are two ways in which you can respond to the Highways England Consultation;

1)  Online at https://highwaysengland.citizenspace.com/he/a46-newark-bypass-
options/consultation/subpage.2020-02-21.0366670353 

2) Via a hardcopy form with free-post envelope.  You should have received a copy of  this
through the post but i f  you have not received a pack or have misplaced your copy please email
or call  us and we will  deliver a pack to your house.

We would love to invite you to join our mailing list  and would love to hear from you if  you
have any further questions or concerns.

 
The THINK AGAIN Winthorpe Residents '  Group.

 
EMAIL |  A46WinthorpeVillage@outlook.com

TEL     |  07719 800493


